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February 22, 2021 

Chair Prozanski 
Vice-chair Thatcher 
Oregon State Senate 
Salem, OR 

Chair Prozanski, Vice-chair Thatcher, 

My name is Todd Foster.  I have been a resident of  Oregon for 25 years.  I am a husband, 
father, business owner, voter, tax payer, and a law abiding CHL holder.  I am writing in 
strong opposition to Senate Bill 554.  This bill would effectively render my 
constitutionally protected second amendment rights useless as there would be cities, 
counties, schools, and other locations in Oregon where it would no longer be legal to 
carry a firearm for personal protection.  It would be impossible to know all of  the 
locations where ordinances or policies prohibit the possession of  a firearm. This 
unconstitutional bill should certainly not move forward out of  this committee.  We will be 
watching closely to see what happens.  We expect our rights to be honored and upheld 
and it is the duty of  our elected representatives to do so. 

Regards, 

Todd Foster


